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   CALENDAR  

    
Wednesday 3rd May  - House Cross Country  

   Thursday 4th May  - SeaWinds Excursion Prep – Gr 2 
   Friday 5th May   - Coach Approach Incursion Prep – Gr 6 

Tuesday 9th – Thursday 11th May - NAPLAN for Grade 3 + 5 

 

 

 

 
Wanted for our Foundation Tinkering Table: any Meccano 
type materials that are no longer wanted. We would be 
extremely thankful for the contribution and look forward to 
experimenting with some new construction techniques. 

 

 

 

Tootgarook PS School Lunch Menu 
There are some changes to the School Lunch Menu – the main one 

being there will be NO LUNCHES on a Wednesday – 
There are also price changes for some items: 

Hotdogs now $3.20 was $3 
Hotdog with cheese now $3.70 was $3.50 
Schnitzel roll now $4 was $3.75 

Please make a note of these changes and supply correct money to allow for 
these changes.  A copy of the Lunch Order Menu is included in this 
newsletter and is also available from the School Office.  

 Lunch For Everyone         will continue each Wednesday 
 

******************************************** 

Parents are reminded to please ring 

the school if your child is going to be 

absent from school – thank you! 

http://www.tootps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:tootgarook.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


Student of the Week 
Students will be presented with certificates at next Thursday afternoon’s assembly. 

 

 

Prep P – Mrs Perkin -  

 Prep S – Mrs Read - Michael Aldridge - For your interesting and informative show and tell this week. You are 
very knowledgeable about eels and you were able to share your knowledge with your classmates. You have also 
reached 75 nights reading and I am impressed by your efforts.  Well done! 

1A – Miss Arnold –  Tyler Coburn- Tyler has been trying to remember to ask teachers or friends for help  during 
learning times. Tyler is a happy participant in interactive whiteboard games and uses the words before and 
after to locate a number on the hundreds chart.  

1P – Miss Perkins –- Cheye Penzo- For sharing her wonderful diary writing about her trip to Phillip Island with 
her teachers this week. Cheye is adding extra details to her sentences and her handwriting is neat.  

 2B – Miss Boyd – Molly Clarke – Molly shows the RICH Values and cares for others. She works hard to achieve 
her Maths goals.  

2L -  Ms Gibson –  Connor Clarke – Connor has made a fantastic start to term 2, he has been taking part in 
more group activities in the classroom. Connor is always polite and respectful and he has worked hard with Mel! 
Well Done Connor!   

3H – Mrs Houston –  Delta Cahill – for always displaying the RICH chool Values and presenting her work to a 
high standard.  

3WB – Ms Walton & Mrs Bos – Asia Scollo – for your amazing effort in all areas of learning and always 
demonstrating the RICH School Values.  

4H -  Ms Hone –  Daizy Grinter-  For her mature approach to learning. Daizy is respected and admired by her 
peers as she always demonstrates a responsible and caring attitude. Well done Daizy. Keep being your beautiful 
self! 

 4P – Miss Pittard -  Tye Seath - For your positive attitude towards learning this term. You have made an 
excellent start to Term 2 and have enthusiastically embraced learning opportunities in all subjects. Your 
engagement with our ANZAC lessons was commendable. Thankyou for being a star this week! Keep up the 
great work Tye!  

5/6H – Mrs Haddad -   

5/6 K – Mr Kitchin – Well Done Mia Goldberg – you represented Tootgarook Primary School with pride. It is so 
good to see our leaders being active within the local community. I hope you enjoyed your role in the dawn 
service and presenting the wreath.   

5/6M – Miss McGhee -  Well Done Jarvis Swaby - you represented Tootgarook Primary School with pride. It is 
so good to see our leaders being active within the local community. I hope you enjoyed your role in the dawn 
service and presenting the wreath.   

Art / Craft – Miss Davey –  
Music - Mrs Young- Katelyn Lizio – 5/6K – Your involvement in all the Music Program has to offer is impressive. 
You play the clarine,t always participate with enthusiasm in lessons, are a member of the Victorian State 
Schools Spectacular group and you are a great role model as our Band Captain.  Well Done Katelyn! 

P.E. – Mrs Burns - Thanks for all your help Eloise Read! You’ve been assisting me with the sports equipment 
before, during and after school all week.  

Indonesian- Mrs Clements – Well done Dakota White, you are always focused in Indonesian and your written 
work is of an extremely high standard.  
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

Gary Barrett, Sylvia Williams, Kate and Steve Renehan, Pam Kerr, rene Barnes, Paul Mears, Dnaika Pittard, 
Olivia Barrett, Chloe Sharrock, Jodie Johnston, Catherine Hone, Michelle George, Amanda Reeve, Vicki 
Morris, Lisa Bateman. Our next market will be 27th May with 3H and 3WB rostered on. 

 

  

 

 

-          Reminder about Coach Approach $8 and their note by Monday May 1st 
-   Thanks for everyone who signed up for Sporting Schools. Starting 16th May. 

-   School Cross Country scheduled for Wednesday 3rd  May. (11:30 weather 
dependent- Could be in the morning and will notify on Tuesday) 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 
 

 

 
ATTENTION GRADE 3 CHILDREN 
 The Sacrament of Reconciliation CLASSES FOR GR 3 CHILDREN who are baptised Catholic. 
Registration and classes commence on Wednesday 19th April at  3.45pm in St Joseph's School.  
Further classes will be held on the following dates also: 
Wednesday 3rd May 3.45 - 4.30pm 
Wednesday 10th May 3.45-4.30pm  
Wednesday 17th May 3.45 - 4.30pm  
The Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first time will be celebrated  
on Thursday 18th May at 7pm in St Mary's Star of the Sea Church, Sorrento.  
 Cost of the Program is $20. Please email if you have any queries:  re.eil@icloud.com 
 

ATTENTION HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD HOLDERS 
The Department of Education + Training again this year offering the Camps, Sports and Excursions 

Fund of $125 per child which is to be used towards school camps, sports and excursions.   

 CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardian’s Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or 

Pension Card being eligible on 30th January and successfully validated with Centrelink.  

 

Application forms are available from the school office – the school needs to 

receive the application no later than 30th June 2017 . 
 

State Schools’ Relief Prep CSEF uniform support is also available for Prep parents – an order form 
& Fact Sheet for Parents will be sent home to eligible parents tomorrow.  
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